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Senator Janis Ringhand statement on Governor Evers’ address 

“In this time of crisis, I appreciate Governor Evers steady hand and conscientious approach at the helm. 

The Governor’s handling of the pandemic stands out in stark contrast to the chaotic approach taken by 

the President. If nothing else, the pandemic has highlighted the digital divide that has been a setback for 

kids, families and businesses in Wisconsin. Bringing broadband to everyone is critical to economic 

development and needs to happen now.” 
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